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BY EMAIL  

February 9, 2022 
 
Justin Allen  
President and CEO  
Ottawa River Power Corporation  
283 Pembroke Street West  
P.O. Box 1087  
Pembroke ON K8A 6Y6  
jallen@orpowercorp.com  

Dear Mr. Allen:  

Re: Ottawa River Power Corporation (Ottawa River Power) 
Application for 2022 Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0052 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has received your letter dated February 8, 2022, 

requesting an extension to the date for the filing of a settlement proposal from February 

8, 2022 to February 18, 2022.  

Ottawa River Power states the additional time is required to continue working with 

parties towards drafting a complete settlement agreement. 

The OEB grants Ottawa River Power’s request for an extension. Ottawa River Power 

shall file with the OEB, and serve on all parties, any settlement proposal by February 

18, 2022. As a result of the extra time needed to work towards a settlement agreement, 

an adjustment is also being made to the case schedule outlined in Procedural Order No. 

1 to extend the date by which OEB staff is to file any submission on a settlement 

proposal from February 16, 2022 to February 25, 2022.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi  
Acting Registrar 

c: All Parties  
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